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THE BOBCAT CRY 
 
 
February 16, 2023       Issue Number: 23 
 
 
  
 

 

FAMILY FARE RECEIPT PROGRAM ENDING 
 
For many years Family Fare has graciously donated money to our 
ministry through "Direct your Dollars." This program will end on 
February 28, 2023. Please bring in as many Family Fare receipts as 
you can between now and the end of the month. 
 

We currently have $50,957 towards another 
$1,000 for the school!  Thank you for saving 
your Family Fare receipts! 
 
Only one week remains! 

 
 
Teacher Training 
 
On Friday the 17th, the administration and teachers at Munising 
Baptist School will be participating in training by the Alger County 
Sherriff’s department to keep our students safe and healthy. 
 
 
 

Basketball Highlight 
 
On Tuesday, the Bobcats took on the Hannahville Soaring Eagles at 
home. The contest was tight, and the energy was high throughout the 
entire game. The last few minutes of the game were so intense the 
fans were as loud as it is possible to get in The Pit! In the closing 
seconds of the game, the Eagles landed the game winning layup. The 
final score was 58-59. 
 

 

 

Website: munisingbaptistchurch.com 
Email:    mbsbobcats@gmail.com 
Phone:    (906) 387-3041 

Upcoming Events 
 
Feb 16    AWAY Maplewood (6:00PM) 
Feb 17    Teacher In-Service 
Feb 17-20   Mid-Winter Break 
Feb 21    HOME Paradise (7:00PM) 
Feb 24    Half Day of School 
Feb 24-25   NLL Basketball Tournament 
 
Check out the school calendar posted on our website! 
                   
 
 

Verse of the Month: 
 

Beloved, let us love one another, for 
love is from God, and whoever loves 
has been born of God and knows God.  
 
Beloved, if God so loved us, we also 
ought to love one another.  
 
1 John 4:7&11 
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Students of the Month 
 

Munising Baptist is pleased to announce Trek 
Filz as the secondary student of the month 
for February! Trek is in the seventh grade 
and is the son of Josh & Amy Filz. Trek is a 
part of the Bobcat Basketball team, not only 
becoming more involved & skilled in the 
game but recently scored the first basket of 
his high school career! He is an example to 
all by his genuine compassion for others, 
greeting everyone with a smile, and his 
positive outlook. Trek’s attentiveness in class 

and eagerness to learn has helped him to learn good academic 
skills that will benefit him throughout the years. Trek’s favorite 
subject is history and in his free time he enjoys fishing and sports! 
Awesome job Trek! 
 

Munising Baptist is pleased to announce 
Adrianna Radloff as the elementary student 
of the month for February! Adrianna is in 
Mrs. Heyrman’s sixth grade class and is the 
daughter of Dan Radloff.  Adrianna has a 
kind heart and is a joy to have in class. She 
focuses on her work, which helps her to excel 
in poetry memorization. Adrianna’s favorite 
subject is Art class. In her free, time she 
enjoys riding her bike and watching You-
tube videos. Way to go Adrianna!   

 
Spirit Week: February 21–24 
 
Spirit Week is coming soon at Munising Baptist! Our two teams will be 
the Soccer Moms and the Barbeque Dads! Each day the students will be 
allowed to dress according to the day’s theme. If the student does not 
dress up, they will still need to be in uniform.  

 

- Tuesday: Future Occupation Day 
- Wednesday: Sports Day 
- Thursday: Elderly Day 
- Friday: Blue and White Day 
 

Friday will be a half-day of school as the basketball team prepares for 
the weekend’s tournament! 

 

 
 
                

              
 
 
 
 

BOBCAT SPORTS 
 
 

Boys’ Varsity Basketball 
9-6 

 
 
Feb 16 @ Maplewood (6:00PM) 
 
Feb 21 Paradise (7:00PM) 
 
Feb 24-25 NLL Tournament 
@ Hannahville (Schedule TBD) 
 
 
Check out the Basketball Schedule 
on our website! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


